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MEETING OF TERENURE/RATHFARNHAM AREA COMMITTEE (2)

TUESDAY 13TH DECEMBER 2005 

Question No. 9
Graffiti on notice Boards
QUESTION:   Councillor S.Laing
“To ask the  Manager to remove the graffiti from a number of Notice Boards in our Parks?"
REPLY:

The problem of graffiti on notice boards is an ongoing and persistent problem in  parks.  Where possible, the Council endeavours to remove it promptly in order to discourage repeat actions.  
The current extent of the problem will be examined in an attempt to address the matter and the Parks staff will liaise with the Environmental Services Department in this regard.
